
2016 All Star Percussion Ensemble 
TIA Atlantic Coast Championship 
Wildwood, NJ 
 
Dear Percussion Director, 
 
On behalf of the All Star Percussion Ensemble 
staff, we would like to invite your ensemble to 
participate in the third annual performance of 
“The Star-Spangled Banner”. The performance 
is held at full percussion retreat in the Wildwood 
Convention Center on Saturday, April 30th, 
2016. 
 
In Wildwood, two rehearsals will be held. The first will be to bring the new regions 
up to speed. The second will be the day of the performance with guest conductor, 
Chief Master Sergeant (ret) Ed Teleky. 
 
We would like to have a member from each ensemble participate in order to fully 
recognize every group and region represented at championships. 
 
Please visit www.facebook.com/allstarpercussionensemble for more information 
about the ensemble. There you will find photos, videos, and more of past 
rehearsals and performances. We are in the planning stages now. We are looking 
for commitments by February 22, 2016 so we can begin assignments. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please email: 
allstarpercussionensemble@yahoo.com 
 
Thank you, 
Stephen Roman III  Jason Beck 
Executive Director  Event Coordinator 
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